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7th September 2018 

Did you know? 

You can follow us on Twitter or like our Facebook page to 

keep upto date with what’s going on. 

Twitter: @moorlandsJSSale 

On Facebook we have a Moorlands Junior School page for 

the school and a Friends of Moorlands group for our PTA. 

Jam Jar Appeal 

As summer is almost a distant memory, we are already 

thinking ahead to Christmas!  

We need your help for our Christmas Fair-please could you 

send in (clean) jam jars and lids as production needs to 

start soon if we want to keep up with demand! 

 

Robinwood 

We have booked our Robinwood trip for current year six 

children. We will be visiting a fairly new site at Cross 

Lanes activity centre in Wrexham on Monday 1th July-

Wednesday 17th July. 

The cost will be no more than £ 224.20 (the final cost  

depends on numbers). If your child wishes to attend, 

please send the permission from into school along with 

the £10 deposit. 

A payment plan has been set up on ParentPay. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the trip, 

please contact Mrs Litten who will be happy to help. 

We would like to welcome you all back to school after the summer holidays and also warmly welcome our new children and 

parents to the Moorlands family. 

We hope you have all had a happy and restful break. 

As always, we have a busy term ahead and are trying to keep you as informed as possible about events. There will be a regular 

dates for your diary section on the newsletter, any new dates added each week will be in bold. We also sent out a yearly      

calendar before the summer holiday, this can also be found on our school website. 

More details about particular events will be explained nearer the time (for example, the Soiree and Pop Project). 

We hope that all the children have settled into their new classes this week– they should sleep soundly this weekend! 

After School Provision 

Club letters went out on this week and as always, they 

are proving to be very popular which is a testament to 

our fantastic staff who offer such a rich extra curricular     

provision. 

As you can appreciate, we have to have a limit on the 

number of places we can offer, therefore, many clubs 

have a waiting list as sometimes, numbers drop or the 

club is repeated later in the year. Letters have been sent 

out today informing you if your child has a place. If you 

have not received a letter but you have requested a 

place, your child will be put on the waiting list. 

If your child goes to X-Club, they will collect from     

Moorlands at 4.30pm, just make sure they are aware. 



Easy Fundraising 

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - 

from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you 

could be collecting free donations for Friends of       

Moorlands, Sale? 

It's as easy as 1, 2, 3... 

1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

friendsofmoorlands/ and join for free. 

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first 

to find the site you want and start shopping. 

3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a 

donation to your good cause for no extra cost           

whatsoever! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and Friends of 

Moorlands, Sale will be really grateful for your            

donations. 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 10th September: Individual and family photo-

graphs 

Wednesday 12th September 5.30pm: FoM AGM 

Monday 24th September: Harvest Collection starts 

   Book Fair starts 

Tuesday 15th September: Meet the Teacher Evening #1 

3.50pm-6.15pm 

Wednesday 16th September: Author visit to school 

Thursday 17th September: Open Morning Year 2 9.00am-

11.30am 

Friday 28th September: Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Monday 1st October: pop Project 

Wednesday 3rd October: Meet the Teacher #2 3.50pm-

6.15pm 

Week beginning 8th October: Humanities Week 

Monday 8th October: Year 4 & WN Anglo-Saxon Work-

shop 

Thursday 11th October: FoM Film Night 5.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 12th October: Open afternoon for humanities 

week 2.20-3.30pm 

Monday 15th October: Y4 & WN Anglo Saxon Workshop 

           Y3-5 Nasal flu vaccinations 

Thursday 18th October 9.30am: Harvest Festival, led by 

Y4 

Friday 19th October: finish for half term 

Tuesday 29th October: Back to school. 

Any Old Cars? 

We are putting out a request for any toy cars that you have 

lying around that you no longer use. If so, we please ask 

that you donate them to school. 

WN will put them to good use! 

Thank you. 

Class Assemblies 

Assemblies start at 9.05am on a Friday, all parents and 

friends are welcome. 

14th September: 6G 

21st September: 5T 

5th October: 6S 

2nd November: 4L 

9th November: 4C 

16th November: WN 

30th November: 3C 

7th December: 5S 

14th December: 3P 

Photograph Day 

The photographer will be in school on Monday to take 

individual and family photographs. 

If you have older or younger children, not at Moorlands, 

who you would like to be included in the photographs, 

please come to the school hall at 8.30am. 


